
   

 

 

 

 

St Augustine’s Creswick & St Peter’s Daylesford   

   Napier St Creswick          Duke St Daylesford 

     

 
  We are child safe Parishes, committed to safeguarding children  & vulnerable adults.  

  We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung People as the Traditional Custodians  of the land 

on which we live. We pay our respect to Elders, past, present and emerging.  

 

Sunday July 2nd  2023 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time (Year A) 

Parish Priest     

Fr Justin Driscoll 

    

Admin & Safeguarding Officer   

Leonie Keynes    

Parish Office  

13 Duke St Daylesford 

0448 220 685      

PO Box 518 Daylesford 3460 

daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

 

Office Hours  

Wed & Fri 11.30am - 4.00pm          

Thursday   9.00am - 2.00pm 

 

Parish School Principals                                               

St Augustine’s Michael Heenan 

5345 2106           

    

St Michael’s Tim Hogan 

5348 1261                                     

Mass Times                                          

Sunday July 9th  

9am  Creswick 

10.30am Daylesford 

 

  10.30am Weekday Masses  

No weekday Masses while  

Fr Justin is away. 

 

Sunday July 16th 

Sat Vigil July 15th 6pm 

Daylesford 

9am Creswick 

 

Welcome to Fr Barry Ryan 

who is celebrating Mass at 

Creswick and Fr Rupert Bowd 

at Daylesford this weekend, 

while Fr Justin is away.  

 

 sSt Augustine’s Ladies Cuppa 

& Chat  

will be held next  

Thursday 6th July at 10.30am 

at Meg’s Café in Creswick. A 

very enjoyable morning last 

month, so come along on 

Thursday. 

Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait           

Islander            

Sunday  

Every year, on the 

first Sunday in            

July, Catholics 

come together 

across               

Australia to 

acknowledge and 

celebrate the gifts 

of Australia’s First 

Peoples in the 

Catholic Church.  

2023 marks 50 

year anniversary of First National Aboriginal  

Liturgy in Australia. The event took place at the 

Melbourne Myer Music Bowl. It was the first 

time many people witnessed Aboriginal people               

expressing their Catholic Faith in culturally           

significant ways.  

CatholicCare Victoria Winter Appeal 

At CatholicCare Victoria we help individuals, 

families and communities access the care and 

support they need, when they need it most.  We 

believe everyone deserves the safety and comfort 

a home can provide.  This winter, you can sup-

port people in need of a place to call home.                 

Donate now!  https://www.catholiccarevic.org.au/

campaign/donate/16/winter-appeal  

St Brendan’s Primary School, Dunnstown  

Tom Sexton, Executive Director Catholic          

Education Ballarat, has written to the staff and 

families at St Brendan’s Primary School,                

Dunnstown that Diocese of Ballarat Catholic   

Education (DOBCEL) has made the difficult    

decision to close the Primary school at the end of 

the 2023 school year. Families will be supported 

in their preferred school choice for 2024. 

 

Pope’s intention for July                                            

For a Eucharistic Life.                                                                            

We pray that Catholics may place the celebration 

of the Eucharist at the heart of their lives,            

transforming human relationships in a very deep 

way and be opening to the encounter with God 

and all their brothers and sisters.                       

Lord, hear us. 

Prayers for the Sick  

Rose Thannhauser and 

Maureen Egan       

 

 

Message from Bishop Paul re 

Parish  Appointments 

Hello Everyone,  

Fr Anthony Nagothu has asked 

to spend twelve months with the Oratorian                      

Community in New York as a time for                  

reflection on his ministry. Since April 20,             

Fr Anthony has been assisting in the 

Warrnambool region, in South West Coast 

Parish, while waiting for a visa for the              

United States. Fr Anthony has now received 

the visa and has arranged for travel to New 

York. He will conclude his time in South 

West Coast Parish on July 16.  I pray for 

blessings on his time with the Oratorian 

Community.   

In view of Fr Anthony’s move, I have                        

appointed Fr Abraham Thomas MST to 

South West Coast Parish. I thank him for his 

ministry in the Cathedral Parish for the past 

eighteen months and pray for blessings on 

his ministry in Star of the Sea Parish. His 

new appointment will commence on July 20. 

Paul Bird CSsR 

Bishop of the Diocese of Ballarat  

 

 

 

 

A very special Happy Birthday 

to one of our hard working         

volunteers  

Denise McMinn from the 

Daylesford Parish.  

Recent death 

Lois Mawby  (Mother of Dean 

Mawby and Mother in law of 

Peta Mawby) 

 

Anniversaries of death 

Creswick  

Anne Rodoni, Ronald Hood, 

William Mitchell, 

Stan Haintz Snr. 

 

               Daylesford  

Aileen Baker, Sheila Tori, 

Fred Woods, John Shea, 

Alfred Vanzetta, 

 Amy Courtot. 

 

St Peter's Morning Tea 

after Mass today. You are all 

welcome for a cuppa in the 

Parish Centre. 
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